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Good morning, Ida Middle School!  

Here’s a friendly reminder that hats and hoods are not to be worn in the building or on recess.    Please leave your hats in your lockers until the end of the school day!
Also, all cell phones are to be in your lockers from the time you enter the building until the final bell.
7th and 8th graders, turn your binders sideways and hang your bags on the back hooks of your lockers!  
Friends, 5th – 8th grade, all of your belongings MUST be in your lockers!  If you have things sitting in the hall, they will be picked up and taken to the Lost and Found. If you are not familiar with where the Lost and Found is, it is in the MS Cafeteria.  If you are missing things, please check there to see if anything belongs to you!

If you haven’t turned in your pink emergency info
 form to the office, please do so as soon as possible!  It’s also important that you return your “Free and Reduced Lunch” paperwork.  Thank you for your help with this.

Also, you received in your homerooms, a light pink medical sheet to take home.  This is for your parents to look over and update.  Please return these to the school office ASAP (even if there are no changes)!  This will be you’re your first PRIDE point competition, the deadline is TODAY! Which grade will win the first points??

MS Band/Choir News:  MS Choir will begin next week.  Mr. Williams asked me to let you know that your first meeting will be on September the 14th!  Remember this is for all MS students (5th – 8th graders).  You will meet in the MS lobby and proceed to the HS band room.  This will be every Thursday from 3:15 p.m. to 4:15 p.m.  There is more information in the office if you would like it.


MS Sports News: 
MS Football:  Your PTP of $75 is due to the office.  If you are a football player that signed up for a sports locker, Ms. Tracey has those assignments ready for you.
**Gals, Ms. Tracey will have yours ready for you when we get the rosters from volleyball and cheer coaches.
MS Sideline Cheer:  Your PTP of $75 is due to the office before your first game.  
MS Volleyball:  Your PTP of $75 is due to the office before your first game.  

**Just a reminder that no students will be allowed in the building unaccompanied by an adult after 4:00 p.m.  This goes for all students, including student athletes.
If you’re able, please come out and support our school tonight! The varsity football team will take the field at 7 p.m. at Hemelgarn Stadium!  The Band Boosters will be manning the concession stand…rumor on the street, fresh cut fries are making a return! 
**How about those Detroit Lions!!!!  They beat the Kansas City Chiefs 21-20!

MS Student Council:
None at this time.

**Remember, it’s a GREAT DAY to be a BLUESTREAK!  
At this time, please stand with your class to recite the Pledge of Allegiance.  
** Have a great day, everybody!  
